

**I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others. (1 pt.)**

- |                         |                   |                  |                    |
|-------------------------|-------------------|------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>th</u> irsty   | B. <u>th</u> row  | C. <u>th</u> eme | D. <u>th</u> ere   |
| 2. A. favo <u>r</u> ite | B. <u>s</u> light | C. <u>f</u> ine  | D. <u>h</u> igh    |
| 3. A. <u>h</u> ere      | B. <u>f</u> ear   | C. <u>p</u> air  | D. <u>i</u> dea    |
| 4. A. <u>c</u> ave      | B. <u>f</u> amous | C. <u>l</u> ate  | D. <u>ch</u> annel |

**II. Match one word in A with one word in B. (1pt)**

- | A        | B                  |
|----------|--------------------|
| 1. do    | a. a football game |
| 2. go    | b. boxing          |
| 3. watch | c. noodles         |
| 4. play  | d. table tennis    |
| 5. eat   | e. skiing          |

**III. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to finish the sentences: (2.0 pts)**

- Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.  
A. then                      B. them                      C. thing                      D. their
- My brother likes watching TV \_\_\_\_\_ going out with his friends.  
A. and                      B. or                      C. so                      D. but
- Nam likes \_\_\_\_\_ weather because he can go swimming.  
A. hot                      B. cold                      C. rainy                      D. windy
- \_\_\_\_\_ talk in class.  
A. Do                      B. Don't                      C. Does                      D. Aren't
- \_\_\_\_\_ is your favourite tennis player? - I think David Beckham.  
A. What                      B. Who                      C. Which                      D. Where
- I \_\_\_\_\_ Ha Noi three times.  
A. visited                      B. has visited                      C. have visited                      D. visit
- \_\_\_\_\_ the programme is late, we will wait to watch it.  
A. Because                      B. So                      C. When                      D. Although
- Da Lat is one of the \_\_\_\_\_ cities I have ever visited.  
A. interesting                      B. most interesting                      C. more interesting                      D. less interesting

**IV. Supply the correct tense of verbs to complete the sentences. (1.0 pt)**

- My uncle (visit) ..... Ha Noi once a year.
- I was busy last night, so I (miss) ..... a good film on TV.
- They (live) ..... in that house for two years.
- Nam (see) ..... that film several times because he likes it very much.

**V. Read the passage about Disney Channel and choose the best option (A, B or C) to each space to complete the passage. (1pt)**

Disney Channel is one of the most (1) ..... channels for children. There are millions of viewers watching this channel every year all over the world. Disney's (3) ..... are both entertaining and (4) ..... For example, the series "Hannah Montana", they are not only (5) ..... but they also teach children lessons about family and friendship.

- |                   |              |               |              |
|-------------------|--------------|---------------|--------------|
| 1. A. boring      | B. expensive | C. popular    | D. funny     |
| 2. A. channel     | B. character | C. programmes | D. programme |
| 3. A. educational | B. funny     | C. boring     | D. delicious |
| 4. A. historic    | B. long      | C. funny      | D. beautiful |

**VI. Read the text and answer the questions. (2pts)**

Nowadays, football becomes one of the world's most popular games. Millions of people play and watch it all around the world. A football match often has two parts. Each part is forty-five minutes. The first part is the first half and the second part is the second half. There is a fifteen – minute break between the two halves.

There are two teams in a football match. Each football team has eleven players, including a goal-keeper. The players on the ground try to kick the ball into the other's goal. The team which scores more goals wins the match.

1. Is football one of the most popular games all over the world?

.....

2. How many people often watch and play it?

.....

3. How long does the break last between the two halves?

.....

4. Which team is the winner of the match?

.....

**VII. Use the words or phrases to complete the postcard below. (2pts)**

**Dear Minh,**

I / having / wonderful time / Nha Trang now. The weather / be / sunny / windy.

.....

The food / be / cheap / delicious. The people here / friendly / hospitable.

.....

I / visit / Tri Nguyen aquarium / yesterday and I / buy / lot / souvenirs.

.....

Tomorrow / I / going / visit / Hon Tre Island. I / never / be / there / before.

.....

You must visit this city someday. You'll love it.

Love,

Tuan

GOOD LUCK!